From: Ben McLeish [mailto:Ben.McLeish@colliers.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 09, 2010 6:56 PM

To: Director - FASB

Subject: Proposed lease accounting changes

Dear Sir:

If the desired effect is to burden businesses with unnecessary business expenses reducing their profitability, as well as limit facility expansion resulting in decreased Real estate taxes, then please press on!

J. Benjamin McLeish

Director, Retail Services

Dir +1 813 871 8526 | Mob +1 813 334 4733

Main +1 813 221 2290 | Fax +1 813 224 9403

ben.mcleish@colliers.com

www.colliers.com/ben.mcleish

Colliers International

4350 W. Cypress Street, Suite 300 | Tampa, FL 33607 | USA $\underline{www.colliers.com}$